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Mrs Neophitou’s News 

Christmas 

This week we talked about the significance of Christmas 
and the fact that it is a Christian holy day to mark the 
birth of Jesus. The children learned about the story of 
Christmas and how it is celebrated by traditions such as 
nativities, carol singing, eating Christmas dinners and 
spending time with friends and family.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Don’t forget that next week we have some further 
events taking place in school: 
Thursday 19th December- Party Day (wear party clothes 
and bring party food to share) 
Friday 20th December- Christmas Concert (Main Hall at 
9am) 

  

Weekly Attendance 

Week Beginning 9/12/2024 

Nursery Rosen – 87.5%  

Reception Donaldson – 89.6% 

Y1 Butterworth – 90.5% 

Y2 Thomas – 94.2%  

Y3 Mackesy – 91.0% 

Y4 Dahl – 98.3% 

Y5 Dickens – 92.7% 

Y6 Shan – 98.7%  

 

 

Be a Performer 

 

 

    
   

Well done to our amazing Nursery, Reception and 

Year 1 children for their fantastic performance of 

‘The Nativity Story’. Their confidence and 

enthusiasm shone through and we loved their 

super acting, singing and dancing. Thank you also 

to the staff for their hard work behind the scenes! 

 

 

 

Christmas Fair 

 

 

    

Thank you to all of the families who attended 

our Christmas Fair and Santa’s Grotto on 

Wednesday. The hall was packed, and it was 

fantastic to have all of your support to 

fundraise for school.   



 

       SUPERSTAR LEARNERS OF THE WEEK      

These children have impressed their teachers this week with their dedication and 

super attitude to their learning! 

Nursery- 
(Rosen) 

Aisha- for being a super donkey in the Nativity performance! 

Reception 
(Donaldson)- 

Maria- for a super performance as the inn keeper in the 
Nativity! 

Year 1 
(Butterworth)- 

Waseem- for amazing acting as a king in the Nativity! 

Year 2 
(Thomas)- 

Blossom- for always being resilient and not giving up! 

Year 3  
(Mackesy)- 

Isam- for making an amazing home learning project! 

Year 4  
(Dahl)- 

Rayhan- for making great progress since September! 

Year 5  
(Dickens)- 

Imad- for encouraging his class and for some super diary 
writing! 

Year 6 
(Shan)- 

Shazim- for his super diary entry on VE Day! 

 

 
 

WELL DONE SUPERSTARS WE ARE PROUD OF YOU! 

BELIEVE    ACHIEVE    SUCCEEED  

  


